NATIVE AMERICAN

PARENT ORGANIZATION (NAPO)

The Native American Education Support Program (NAESP) invites students
and their parents/guardians to be a part of the program! Parents/guardians
are invited to attend the NAPO meetings to learn about events &
opportunities within the district and community.

¢

Join us for our first NAPO Meeting
for School Year 2023-2024!

TOPIC: NAESP Staff Introduction
Training provided by SunClan
DATE: Thursday, August 17th
TIME: 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
IN-PERSON: Mount Elden Middle School (MEMS) Dome
ZOOM LINK: https://fusdl-org.zoom.us/j/85745968976

There will be construction on Fourth Street and Lockett Road,
below is a map of alternate routes to get to MEMS.
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